
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Monday, 29th April, 2024.  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

• Pupils are completing their Annual Standardised Tests during the month of 
May. Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible if your child is 
going to be absent from school during May, to minimise disruption to testing. 

 
• Parents of Pupils in Year Four: 

The Sacrament of the Eucharist (First Holy Communion) will take place on 
Saturday, 18th May @ 12pm in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra. Light 
refreshments will be served afterwards in Eskra Community Centre. 

 
• Parents of Pupils in Year Seven: 

The Entrance Test/Induction Day for St. Ciaran’s College, Ballygawley will 
take place on Wednesday, 5th June. Further information to follow.  
 

• Parents of Pupils in Years Four to Seven: 
Pupils in Years 4 - 7 are asked to wear their PE uniform on a Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Friday. Any changes will be communicated to parents.  
 

• Our school will be closed on Monday, 6th and Tuesday, 7th May for the May 
Bank Holiday weekend. Pupils are asked to return to school on Wednesday, 
8th May at the usual time. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all an 
enjoyable and relaxing break. 
 

• A reminder that there won’t be a Monday note next week due to the Bank Holiday.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Keira McCallan 
Mrs. Keira McCallan (Principal) 

171, Newtownsaville Road, 
Eskra, 

Omagh, 
Co Tyrone.    
BT78 2RJ 

 

Phone: 028 82 841067 
Fax: 028 82 841067 

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk 
www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk  
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